
 

 

 

09/10/21 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

We have been notified by Bus Éireann that there will be an extension to a 

current school transport route, serving our school, which will now cater for 

families in the Caherea area. 

I am very conscious that we must keep the pressure on to establish an 

additional route to serve the Kilmaley area. 

The rules around eligibility has changed slightly and now students can apply for 

school transport to both their 1st and 2nd nearest secondary school. Bus Éireann 

determines this by entering your household eircode or the eircode you give as 

a pickup point if you are willing to travel to that said pick point.  

I would advise all families currently using our private kilmaley bus service to 

apply immediately for school transport through the Bus Éireann website. 

Bus Éireann can only consider this additional route if interested parties have 

applied. 

I will keep you updated on any progress made. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

____________________________ 

Denis O Rourke 

Principal  


